
FAS Extended Warranty Program Changes Effective January 1, 2013 
 

 FAS will no longer offer commercial extended warranties, regardless of the 
equipment used.   

 Parts Only coverage will no longer be an option. 

 Accessories used in conjunction with, or to enhance the performance of the 
Equipment, or were not installed by the original manufacturer will not be 
eligible for coverage. 

 Manual or digital thermostats must be listed on the registration form when 
purchasing an extended warranty to be covered. 

 All equipment must be registered with the manufacturer within 90 days 
from the installation date to be eligible for coverage. 

 Pre-authorization will continue to be required for all claims that exceed 
$500, and for all claims involving a; compressor, condenser coil, or heat 
exchanger.  Beginning January 1st FAS will also require all fan coil 
evaporator coil claims to be pre-authorized.   

o We have found that in some cases it is more cost effective to 
replace the entire fan coil, rather than replacing the fan coil 
evaporator coil.  In order to prevent any unnecessary evaporator 
coil replacement claims a pre-authorization will be required.   

 When eligible R410A refrigerant will be reimbursed at the dealer’s cost not 
to exceed $6.00 per pound; with the maximum amount on any claim being 
the manufacturer’s recommended system charge with a lineset allowance 
of 25 feet. 

 Proof of Purchase for replacement parts will be required on all parts claims 
to receive reimbursement for the parts and/or mark-up. 

 
 
 


